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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Grafton Board of Supervisors 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of Grafton 

Board of Supervisors on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Town 

of Grafton Town Hall, 1230 11th Avenue, Grafton, Wisconsin, to consider the following:  

 

A. Ordinance 2022-04: An Ordinance Amending, in part, and Repealing, in part, Title 2, 

Government Administration, Chapter 6, Ethical Standards, of the Code of Ordinances, 

Town of Grafton, Wisconsin, to comply with the Federal Financial Assistance and 

Federal Procurement requirements set by the U.S. Treasury and governing the use of 

American Rescue Plan Act Funds.   

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comments on the proposed Ordinance. 

Upon the close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town of Grafton Board of Supervisors 

shall continue, and the request shall be addressed per the agenda. A copy of the proposed 

Ordinance is available for review at the Town Hall during business hours and on the Town 

website. For further information, please contact the Town Clerk at 262-377- 8500.  

 

By: Sara Jacoby 

 Town of Grafton  


